
 

Welcome to Culinary Arts and Hospitality and congratulations to all our 

students who have been conditionally offered a position on one of our 

Hospitality Courses  

 

As a student on one of our courses, you will be required to purchase specialist 

uniforms prior to starting your course. Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, we will be 

required to deliver courses differently for the foreseeable future. With this in mind, 

we have reviewed the uniforms that you need to purchase and when you need to 

purchase them.  

The costs can be seen below:  

To be purchased in 

September 

Catering & Hospitality 

Students 
£42.00 

To be purchased during 

October half term 

Catering & Hospitality 

Students 
£167.70 

 

For the time being you don’t need to do anything. During your induction period, you 

will be provided with information on how to order your uniform. Our teaching and 

support team will be available to guide you through everything that you will need 

to know. There will also be online support and guidance on how to order your 

uniform.   

We look forward to welcoming you to college and wish you the very best of luck 

and success as you begin this exciting new start to your future career.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sue Lloyd-Jones 

Head of school  

Catering, Hospitality & Agriculture  


